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HOLIDAY CHRISTMAS PARTY 

We had a great time in 
December at the AGA 
Holiday Christmas Party. 
Thank you all for attending 
and making it such a fun 
event! 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

We will welcome Special 
Agent Samuel Garner as our 

speaker at next month’s 
luncheon on March 28 

@11:30am 

 
 

 

 

STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS 

We are accepting scholarship 
applicants for currently enrolled 
college students. The 
submission due date is April 30, 
2023. In May, the Chapter 
Board will award two students 
with the $500 scholarship. 

HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE 
Thank you so much for all the donations benefiting the 
Chambliss Center for Children. We collected a total of 32 
toys and 25 books. We appreciate your generosity! 

 

Happy New Year! Please see our chapter 
updates below. We’re looking forward to the 
monthly luncheons that are coming up in 2023! 
Please be on the lookout for the February 
invitation, which will be coming out soon!  

 

Chris Brown 

Chapter President 
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$23 CGFM Application Fee 
AGA National is offering a reduced registration fee for new 
CGFM applicants. This special rate is valid through 
February 28, 2023. 

UPCOMING FREE MEMBERS-ONLY WEBINARS 
HOSTED BY AGA NATIONAL 

April 5 from 2:00-3:15pm  1.5 hour CPE Credit  

June 7 from 2:00-3:15pm 1.5 hour CPE Credit   

See all webinars available at the website below: 

     
https://www.agacgfm.org/Training/Webinars.aspx 

AGA National Town Hall 
 
If interested, members are 
welcome to join the next town 
hall on February 28th @ 2pm 
Here’s the link to register: 
Success Planning Town Hall 

 

ACCEPTING NOMINATIONS FOR UPCOMING PROGRAM YEAR 2023-2024 
CHATTANOOGA CHAPTER 

Please let us know by February 24, 2023 if you are interested in becoming involved in our chapter 
for the upcoming program year 2023-2024. We have a variety of ways to get involved. Our officer 
positions include President, President-Elect, Treasurer, Secretary, and NCC Representative. You 
could also serve on our Board or on one of our committees. The committees include Membership 
Committee, Community Service Committee, CGFM Committee, and Young Professionals 
Committee. 

      

We’d love to hear from you if you’re interested! 

New Auto-pay feature 

When renewing your membership 
online this year, members that 
choose to opt-in to AGA’s 
automatic renewal option will be 
entered into a drawing for a 
chance to win free in-person 
registration to PDT’23. Renewal 
must be completed by March 15, 
2023 in order to be considered for 
the drawing.  

https://www.agacgfm.org/Training/Webinars.aspx
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fagacgfm-org.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtZMuf-msqzMoH9bFH_AIg7vFly28PTaiWutT&data=05%7C01%7Clwalters%40agacgfm.org%7Cb25a0373cf2b456a3e2f08db0ddcf4e8%7C5acc531916f94258872cc6339cb4a6f3%7C0%7C0%7C638119014939378133%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uB3ZbeXzgb4HGTYpZ%2B1dIM2aqtPlNs39AFCXuICK690%3D&reserved=0
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